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Halewood Academy 

This week...

Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you are all keeping safe and well.

Pease take your time to read the newsletter.  A lot of hard work goes into providing
you with important information regarding school and the community.

We have had many changes over the past few weeks regarding mass testing,
returning to school, examinations etc.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank the
staff at Halewood Academy who have embraced the challenges they have been
faced with, and have done so with energy, resilience, dignity and grace.  I would also
like to thank all parents/carers for your patience and support through this difficult
period.

We have now set up a Lateral Flow testing site in school and have been testing staff
this week.  Our aim is to test those Critical Worker/Vulnerable students whom are
currently attending school.  If your son/daughter is attending, and you would like them
to be tested, please complete the consent form sent to your email address, on social
media platforms and you will be able to access it on the school website.  If your
son/daughter is working from home, they can receive a test at the Halewood Leisure
Centre testing facility.

The Remote Learning programme is up-and-running and the plan has been
publicised on all of our social media platforms.  Year 11 and 10 have received live
lessons and Year 9 will receive live lessons the week beginning 18th January.  Year 7
and 8 will receive a blended learning approach, a mixture of pre-recorded, webinar,
assignments and powerpoint.  All work is following the subject curriculum plan for this
year however, just taught in a variety of creative ways.

You should have received your login details for ClassCharts.  This is a great platform
for parents/carers to communicate with staff more effectively.  It also allows teachers
to inform you if your son/daughter has not attended any live lessons or engaged in
lessons.  It will also allow us to reward your son/daughter more quickly.  A follow-up
letter will be sent to you next week.  This week students have accrued approximately
4168 live learning hours.  Well done students!

We will send a parental survey out next week; we are really interested in your
thoughts regarding the Remote Learning provision.

Interviews for the Principals position will be taking place.  May I take this opportunity
to inform you that I have not applied.  I do want to thank you for your support and the
opportunity, you have been amazing.  I will write to you next week with an update.

With the rapid rise of Covid cases in Knowsley, please keep you and your family safe.  
Follow the guidance, get tested and isolate if you have symptoms, get tested if you
don’t have symptoms, but please ensure you minimise the risk for yourself and others
by not mixing with others outside of your household.

Take care
Ms Gallagher
Interim Principal
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MFL 
Sienne Moore 7W1

Louise - 7W1 
Teegan McIntyre - 9H3
Siobhan Garvey 9H3 
Faith Waldron Y11
Diana Stepan Y11

Abigail O'Rourke Y11 
Rebecca Waters Jones Y11

Samantha Soden-Barton Y11
Olivia Seville - Y11

MATHS 
 Miss Parr's Year 10 students- ''Work ethic and

attendance in W3 and W4 maths has
been outstanding!'' 

PE 
 Paige Cross Y8

Elayna Currey Y8 
Keira Cannon Y9 

Ellie Cunnginham Y9 
Ella Regan Y10 
Lucy Eedle Y10 

 
 

GEOGRAPHY 
 Harley Christian Y10

Rio Oye Y10 
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HISTORY 
 Emma Owens Y9
Daisy White Y11 
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Maths Challenge of the WeekMaths Challenge of the WeekMaths Challenge of the Week

ANSWERS IN TO MISS DEVONSHIRE OR YOUR PROGRESS LEADER

Enzo makes pizzas. 
One day he makes 36 pizzas. He charges £2.45 for each pizza. 
Work out the total amount he charges for 36 pizzas. 

Mario delivers pizzas. He is paid 65p for each pizza he delivers. One day
he was paid £27.30 for delivering pizzas. 

How many pizzas did Mario deliver? 
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Students access the platform by clicking a link in their welcome email, where they create a
password and can begin using the platform. They login to Unifrog using their email address and
password and they can do so from any computer, tablet or smartphone. We would encourage you
to use the platform with your child so you can support them through the process of deciding their
next step.

All Year 11 Students have all received a welcome email with details of how to log in.
All HAT students will soon also receive log in details.
If you would like to get involed in Unifrog, please let Mrs Jones know.

We have also set up a parent login so that you can use Unifrog as if you were a student yourself,
allowing you to truly support your child. The form code you need is: halewoodparent and you
can sign up here: www.unifrog.org/code

For more information, please visit the school website (students- Unifrog) or contact Mrs C Jones
via 0151 477 8830 or cjones@halewoodacademy.co.uk.

 

In keeping with our commitment to provide students with outstanding
careers guidance and tailored support when choosing their next step
after school, we will now be using Unifrog; an award-winning, online
careers platform. 

Unifrog brings into one place every undergraduate university course,
apprenticeship, and college course in the UK, as well as other
opportunities, such as School Leaver Programmes, MOOCs and every
college at Oxford and Cambridge. This makes it easy for students to
compare and choose the best college courses, apprenticeships or
university courses for them. They can also explore exciting opportunities
further afield by looking at English-taught undergraduate programmes
available in Europe and the USA.

Additionally, the platform helps students successfully apply for these
opportunities by using Unifrog to write their personal statement,
applications and CVs and guiding them through the process, allowing
teachers to give live feedback.

Students access the tool for the first time using a sign-up code which is
unique to their form group. They login to Unifrog using their school email
address and password and they can do so from any computer, tablet or
smartphone. We would encourage you to use the platform with your
child so you can support them through the process of deciding their next
step.



WE SEEK THE BEST




